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September 15, 2020 

 

TO:  Paul Layer, Vice President for Academics, Students, and Research 

 

FROM: Denise Runge, Provost, University of Alaska Anchorage 

 

RE: Discontinuation of the Undergraduate Certificate in Geographic Information 

Systems 

 

Attached is the Program Action Request (PAR) form seeking Board of Regents action to 

discontinue the Undergraduate Certificate in Geographic Information Systems.  

 

Admissions to the certificate were suspended in August 2015 with planned deletion as a result of 

Program Prioritization, due to persistent low enrollment and low student interest. 

  

Consistent with UAA’s suspension guidelines, a teach out of all students in the program has been 

completed and no students remain in the program. The discontinuation has gone through the 

regular curricular process and has been approved through the Faculty Senate, the Provost, and 

the Chancellor. There are no resources or faculty tied to the program. There are no other impacts 

on programs or stakeholders. 
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